
From: secretary@jacquilambienetwork.com.au <secretary@jacquilambienetwork.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 3:37 PM 
To: Adrienne Picone <Adrienne@tascoss.org.au> 
Subject: TasCOSS State Election Priorities 
  
Good afternoon Adrienne 
  
Thank you so much for remitting the Priority Statement to us for dispersal to our Candidates. 
  
We appreciate the work and commitment TasCOSS shows to community and look forward to 
speaking with you should JLN candidates be elected into Parliament. 
  
Kind regards 
Jacqui Lambie Network 
 


